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19 January 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 3 – Recorder Music Lessons 

This term your child will be learning to play the recorder in their music lesson. We have a set of 

recorders on loan from Dorset Music Service for your child to learn on and they will be able to bring 

their instrument home to practise from Thursday 19th January for the duration of the term. They will 

need to bring their instrument into school every Thursday for their lesson. Please encourage your 

child to look after their instrument and practise regularly – 5-10 minutes three times a week is fine! 

The recorder will need to be returned to school on Thursday 13th July. Please complete the reply slip 

below to acknowledge receipt of this letter. 

Please complete the online form using the link below 

https://forms.office.com/e/CxMVGiFueM 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Many thanks for your support in this. 

Kind regards 

Miss Wells and Mr Bilby 

Music Lead         Specialist Music Teacher 
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